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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Friday, March 29, 2024 8:01 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: MGUMC Parking Lot Closure

Church Parking Lot Closure, 
Early Morning of Sunday, March 31st.

The Mt. Gretna United Methodist Church is hosting an Easter Son-Rise 

service in the Tabernacle at 7:00 A.M. on Sunday, March 31st.

Members are asked to remove their vehicles by 6 a.m. on Sunday. Members 

may return their vehicles to the lot after 12 p.m. on Sunday. It is imperative 

that there be available parking spots for church attendees.

MGCA Members and their guests are reminded that MGCA-owned parking 

spaces are located in the Carter Lot and Kauffman Lot. Additional parking is 

available along Route 117.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation!
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